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Curriculum Exhibition 

Thank you to everyone who attended our curriculum exhibition yesterday. The children were very 

excited to show you what they had been learning in RE this year.  Religious Education is taught 

weekly in Key Stage 1 and we focus on comparing the religions of Christianity and Islam as these 

are the 2 main religions of children in our school. Last week children in key stage 1 visited Jumia 

Masjid Swafia Mosque where some of our children attend. They were very proud to share their 

mosque with the other children in school.  In Foundation Stage children learn about a range of 

celebrations which take place around the world and throughout the year. 

 

Secret Readers 

The children enjoyed their unexpected visits from their secret reader. Thank you to everyone we 

helped out with this. It was lovely to also see some of our previous pupils come along and read to 

their younger sibling’s class. If you would like to be a secret reader at any other time of the year, 

please speak to your child’s class teacher. It would be great if we could continue with this 

throughout the year.  

 

Decorated Egg Competition 

Monday 18th March – Decorate an egg competition. Children can decorate an individual egg or 

create a scene with an egg. A prize for the best egg in each class. Please remember to hard boil 

them first! 

 

Parent/Teacher Consultations 

Parent/Teacher consultation time slots have now gone live on ParentMail. If you are unable to 

attend on either of the given dates, please arrange an alternative time with your child’s class 

teacher.  

 

Book Fair 

The Travelling Book Fair will be in school from Monday 18th March until Thursday 21st March. 

Parents will be able to visit the book fair with their child/ren on any of the days after school. 

Payments can be made in cash or by card.  

 

FOMFIS (Friends of Martin Frobisher Infant School) 

FOMFIS funded an outdoor learning experience for children in Key Stage 1 last week linked to their 

history theme of The Great Fire of London. The children had a fabulous time and added to their 

understanding of events. We have also had some plans through from This Green Moon for 

developments to the Foundation Stage outdoor area which we are very excited about. FOMFIS 

are making a donation towards this. Thank you to everyone who contribute to our fundraising 

efforts as it is through these that FOMFIS are able to fund these extra opportunities for children. 

 

FOMFIS have planned a range of events for this half term these include: 

22nd March – Easter Bonnet Parade in school. We are looking forward to seeing your fantastic 

creations. Children in morning nursery will parade with their Easter Bonnets at 11am. The whole 

school including children who attend nursery in the afternoon will parade their Easter Bonnets at 

1.30pm.  Parents are invited to watch the parades in school. 

 

FOMFIS have a fantastic Facebook page where they share all the events they plan and school 

updates. Search for FOMFIS on Facebook and take a look. 

 

You can support FOMFIS in raising funds is by shopping online via easyfundraising.com. Just follow 

this link: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofmartinfrobisherinfantschool/ 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofmartinfrobisherinfantschool/


 

Attendance 

Overall attendance this week has been 95.4%  

 

Well done to all our attendance heroes this week who were Here Everyday Ready and On time. 

86% of children in main school have had 100% attendance.  

  

A reminder that holidays taken during term time will not be authorised and the Local Authority will 

issue a penalty notice. This is currently £60 per parent per child.  

 

 

Notifications from the Family Hubs and other agencies 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



SEND Parents Groups 

 
 



 
 

Dates – Further details will follow nearer to specific dates 

 

21 03 24 – Key Stage 1 Easter Service at St. Mary’s Church 10am 

 

22 03 24 Easter Bonnet Parade – Morning Nursery 11am Afternoon nursery and main school 1.30pm 

22 03 24 – School closes 

 

08 04 24 – School opens 

 

16 05 24 - Jellyfish Class Assembly 9.15am 

 

20 05 24 - Reading Café for parents of children in Year 1. Phonics screening check focus. – 2.15pm 

 

24 05 24 – School closes 

 

03 06 23 – School opens 

 

w/c - 10 06 24 – Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 

 

10 06 24 – Reading Café for parents of children in Reception. – 2.15pm 

 

12 06 24– Reading Café for parents of children in Year 2. – 2.15pm 

 

27 06 24 – Rainbowfish Class Assembly 9.15am 

 

04 07 24 – Curriculum Exhibition for Parents 



 

18 07 24 – Leavers Assembly 2pm Followed by Leavers Festival until 5.30pm 

 

19 07 24 – School closes  

 

22 07 24 – INSET – school closed to children 

 

 

Inset Days 

We have already taken 4 of our 5 Inset days for the year. The remaining date is Monday 22nd July   

 

 
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs L Carter.  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads: Mrs R Adams, Mrs K Broadhead, Miss G Moxon Miss L Wilson 

If you are worried a child is at risk of harm please contact either of the above or: Social Care Direct on 0345 8503503 


